
July 2022: 
 
The Cherry Hill Police Department has seen an increase in bike thefts over the past few weeks. 
Here are a few safety tips to help protect your bike: 
 
• Be sure to always lock your bike to a secure, fixed object with a U-lock. 
• Bring your (or your child's) bike in for the night as opposed to leaving it on your porch or 

driveway. 
• ALWAYS lock your bike, even stepping away for 2 minutes is enough time for an 

opportunistic thief to grab your bike and take off. 
 


